
Rob Kipp
Presque Isle
LD 1432
Do not advance this legislation, which is anti-trans bigotry. This should go without 
saying, but trans people exist; they face very real discrimination in employment, 
housing, and other areas, which requires civil protections to redress; and the 
government should not enact legislation guided by stigma. It is honestly embarrassing
and infuriating that any level of my government is wasting its time considering this 
moral panic nonsense when there are so many actual problems to solve. Leave trans 
people alone.


